
Second Grade Summer Reading List  

Dear Students, 

Please read a book of your choice (at your reading level) to enjoy reading this summer.  You 

will take an Accelerated Reader quiz on the book on the first week of school.  In addition, you 

will complete a project.   Projects will be presented on the first day of school. 

Book Project -- You will make a Bottle Buddy (person or animal) that represents your favorite 

character.   * I want to see your work, so don’t let your parents in on too much of the fun, 

except for maybe hints and guidance.  Be prepared to introduce your “Bottle Buddy” to your 

classmates. 

1. Use a clean 2-liter plastic soda bottle for the body---partially filled with sand/pebbles for 

stability.  Please DO NOT  use water. 

2. Remove cap from bottle and screw on a Styrofoam ball for the head.   

3. Create it yourself using recycled materials such as yarn /paper for the hair-- 

material/felt/paper for clothing—poster board for feet.    

 

Peace,   

Mrs. O’Brien                                       Have a GREAT Summer!   


